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MADISON - The Wisconsin State Senate may vote as early as tomorrow, February 9™, on a bill
that would end a time-honored tradition in Wisconsin: the voter registration drive.

Last week, the State Senate Committee on Elections and Local Government approved Senat
e Bill 295

on a party-line, 3-2, vote.

The Wisconsin Democracy Campaign opposes this bill and urges you — and all your
friends — to

contact their state senators

and tell them to vote against the bill.

The bill would do two good things: It would allow some voters to register on line, and it would
allow Veteran Health ID Cards to be valid for voting.

But at the same time, it would make it impossible to conduct voter registration drives. It would
do this in two ways.

First, it would forbid the use of special registration deputies. These are people who have
assisted municipal clerks in registering voters out in the community. For more than four
decades, such deputies have done a phenomenal job in reaching out to our neighbors and
signing people up to vote. This is the heart and soul of the work of such valiant groups as the
League of Women Voters of Wisconsin.

Second, it would even forbid municipal clerks from conducting voter registration drives. This
year, the clerks in Madison and Milwaukee have been conducting these registration drives in
public libraries all over their cities.
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This bill would depress voter turnout by design, and that’s outrageous.
So please contact your state senator today and urge your senator to vote no on SB 295.

If you don’t know your legislator’s name or email address, just go to legis.wisconsin.gov and
type in your address in the box in the top right corner.

Thanks for your activism!

Tags: Untagged

2/2


http://wisdc.clearsender.com/tracker.php?link=-480106350::6731::2408503

